

Michael J. Morton

S 22

July 11, 2013

Dan Doyle Chief of Staff Office of the Premier Government of British Columbia Victoria, BC

Dear Dan:

Please accept this letter as my resignation as Press Secretary to the Premier, for the Government of British Columbia effective Monday, July 15, 2013.

Sincerely,

Michael Morton

cc.: Michelle Leamy

Sarrazin, Heidi A CITZ:EX

From: Der, Connie J PSA:EX

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 10:55 AM

To: Der, Connie J PSA:EX
Subject: FW: Staff Update
Attachments: 20130712091500.pdf

From: Leamy, Michelle T PREM:EX Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 9:17 AM

To: Der, Connie J PSA:EX **Subject:** Staff Update

Hi Connie: Please be advised that Mike Morton has submitted his letter of resignation (attached) and his last day in the Premier's Office is end of day on Monday, July 15, 2013. Thanks. m